You are invited NYC...

The Board of Elections in the City of New York will be hosting public
demonstrations and a public hearing of the two poll site voting systems that
are being evaluated for use in the Fall 2010 elections and beyond.

Find an event near you.

BROOKLYN
Wednesday 12/16/09
6:00 p.m. —8:00 p.m.
Board of Elections Borough Office
345 Adams Street, 4th Floor
Brooklyn, NY 11201

QUEENS
Thursday 12/17/09
6:00 p.m. —-8:00 p.m.
Board of Elections Borough Office
126-06 Queens Boulevard, 1st Floor
Kew Gardens, NY 11415

STATEN ISLAND
Thursday 12/17/09
6:00 p.m. —-8:00 p.m.
Board of Elections Borough Office
1 Edgewater Plaza, 4th Floor
Staten Island, NY 10305

MANHATTAN

Monday 12/21/09

6:00 p.m. —8:00 p.m.

Board of Elections Borough Office
200 Varick St., 10th Floor

New York, NY 10014

BRONX

Tuesday 12/22/09

6:00 p.m. —8:00 p.m.

Board of Elections Borough Office
1780 Grand Concourse, 5th Floor
Bronx, NY 10457

PUBLIC HEARING*

Tuesday 12/29/09

6:00 p.m. —8:00 p.m.

Board of Elections in the City of New York
Commissioners’ Hearing Room, 6th Floor
42 Broadway

New York, NY 10004
* Each speaker is limited to 3 minutes.

For more information, please call: 866-VOTE-NYC (866-868-3962)
Or visit us online at: www.vote.nyc.ny.us
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